25 March 2023 — WRSA Chairman, Richard York, in his capacity as
the Facilitator of the WFO Working Group on Nature and Biodiversity,
attended the United Nations’ Water Conference 2023 in New York City,
which took place from 22 to 24 March 2023.

UN WATER CONFERENCE 2023: WFO ENSURES FARMER'S VISION AND EXPECTATIONS ARE HEARD -
WRSA
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